Planning
Development Control
Camden Town Hall

Argyle Street
London WC1H 8ND

23/11/2006

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: 155 Kentish Town Road, London NW1 8PD

The proposed hours for the minicab office will be 24 hours opening, there will be
no car parked outside the premise at any time of the day or night. The minicab
office will only be radio control, drivers will be contacted via radio and customer
will be picked up where ever needed.

No customer will be taken into the premise at any time, there will be a door bell
belonging to the minicab office outside the front door.

There will be 24 hours CCTYV outside the premise in order to deter and prevent
crime. There is also a police CCTV opposite the premise which prevents crime.

The employees for the minicab will be local people who live in the Camden
borough as well as the drivers.

If you have any inquiries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mohammed Elmi

14 Primrose Hill Court
LLondon NW3 30QS
King Henrys road



